bowed down with these deep griefs,
and yet trying to bring peace and
hope to other dark hopeless hearts.
Morning and afternoon she goes out,
and sometimes I cannot keep the tears
back as I see her going so quietly and
perseveringly to the work of trying to
win souls to the Saviour, who has
been so precious to her in her great
SOTTOWS .

Here are three to support, B. Rat-
namma a Bible woman, B. Hammama
in the school, B. Kroopu, also study-
ing in my school, all worthy of vour
prayers and contributions.

We are looking forward with great
joy to the coming of our new mission-
aries, in December. A warm welcome
awaits them, and we pray that the
Lord may use them greatly in bring-
ing in the lost Telugus into Iis
Kingdom.

Your loving sister,
M. F. CHURCHILL.

B e W Y a e
P. E. Island Notes.

During September we visited East
Point and had the pleasure of meeting
the sisters in their Missionary gather-
ing. A goodly number were vresent
and a profitable hour was spent in
devotional and Missionary exercises,
The collections taken at their meet-
ings are for Home Missions, last year
thirty dollars were raised in this way.
Dundas and Montague were also visit-
ed and there are earnest workers in
both places. We hoped to have visit-
ed Annandale but the continued

.

rainy weather prevented, but we are
glad to know the sisters there are
thoroughly in earnest and are prepar-
ing for a public Missionary meeting
for Thanksgiving day. May success
attend their efforts.

The first Wednesday of this month
we met with the W. M. Society of
Alexandra. This is perhaps the lar-
gest Society on the Island. One :very
encouraging feature of this Society is
the number of young ladies who seem
earnest and enthusiastic in this good
cause. ‘“Tidings’ was read, every-
where this little visitor is welcomed.

. Last month Mrs. Higgins organized

a'W. M. A, Society at (lyde River,
Ch. Charlottetown Society observed
Crusade Day. Although the weather
was most disagreeable, our paster’s
wife spent most of the day visiting
the sisters of the church, and at least
one new name will be added to the
list. In the evening we had a very
enjoyable meeting where an interest-
ing programme was carried out. We
are now preparing for our annual
Thank Offering service to take place
next week.

We believe the Societies generally
are doing good work, but we ‘are
longing for the time to come when
every sister in all our churches shall
be earnest active members of this
grand organization for the extension
of Christ’s XKingdom at home and
abroad.

M. E. Davis.
Ch. Town,
P.E I



